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Water Resources Source 

Question 1: Regarding the import of water during the construction phase of the project, please 
provide written verification from a water agency that they will be able to provide the quantity of 
water required for construction of the project should groundwater not be a viable source of water.   
 

SDG&E’s 7/30/10 Response to Question 1: 
 
SDG&E is presently working with local water agencies to secure a source of water (other than 
groundwater) for the ECO Substation Project.  While SDG&E has not yet received verification 
that the quantity of water needed is available, SDG&E expects to receive that verification 
shortly.  Upon receipt of the verification, SDG&E will forward this document to the 
Commission.   
 
SDG&E’s 8/27/10 Supplemental Response to Question 1: 
 
Please find the attached letter from the Sweetwater Authority, dated August 25, 2010, regarding 
the available source of water. 
 

Ltr - SDG&E East 
County Substation Pr 
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Note that the PDF received as an attachment can be found on the following page.
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